
AN UPDATE FROM THE 
HEAD GOLF PROFESSIONAL

December 26, 2024

HOW TO PROPERLY SAND A DIVOT- CLICK HERE

HOW TO PROPERLY FIX A BALL MARK- CLICK HERE

HOW TO DROP IF YOU HIT INTO THE WATER- CLICK HERE

HOW TO MAKE MORE PUTTS

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0NYPG1Lj6U8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eZB1LFxkoro
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bn26yZBA7Jg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dWL05JPaIJI


NEW YEARS GOLF SHOP SCHEDULE

Golf on Tuesday, December 31 will have tee times all day like a normal Tuesday
with no closures.

Golf on Wednesday, January 1 will have the Bloody Mary Open (waitlisted) at
8:15am and then the course will be closed for the rest of the day so the staff may
enjoy the Holiday with their families. Thank you for your understanding.

REST-A-HOLE PROGRAM

Hole #2 and Hole #15 are currently temporarily “Car Path Only” to give these holes
a rest from golf traffic to help provide the best playing conditions possible.
Throughout the season we will be rotating in different holes as needed. We
apologize for any inconvenience.

PLEASE OBEY ALL THE CART SIGNS ON THE COURSE

As you are playing golf, please be observant and obey all directional cart signs,
ropes and stakes on the course. Our Golf Course Superintendent has placed these
signs to direct traffic away from weak or worn areas of the course so that we may
have the best playing conditions possible.

One specific area where the signs are disobeyed the most often is in the fairway of
hole #18. Please do not go any further than where the signs are placed. Thank you.

JANUARY GOLF SHOP SCHEDULE

The Golf Shop will be open seven days a week from 7:00am-6:00pm



GOLF CART RETURN RULE

Reminder that in the golf section of the Worthington Rules and Regulations
     #1a states “club provided carts must be returned by dark, or 7:00pm, whichever    
     comes first.”

“SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING”

If you see something going on in a golf area that you think is wrong during the
hours of 7:00am-5:00pm, please let the Golf Shop at 239-495-1750 know right away.
If it is after those hours, please email me at headpro@worthingtoncc.net. Please
take pictures of the incident. Without pictures and a phone call it can be almost
impossible to do anything about it. It takes all of us here at Worthington CC to
make our community strong.

“CART PATH ONLY” ON ALL PAR 3 HOLES (#5, #7, #13, #16)

Reminder that the club rule is that all PAR 3 HOLES ARE ALWAYS CART PATH ONLY
EVERY DAY OF THE YEAR. (including blue handicap flags)

mailto:headpro@worthingtoncc.net

